
3-18-2020 
 
Good Afternoon Brentwood Families, 
 
It is our goal to maximize communication with our families without becoming 
overbearing.  With that said, a daily update will be posted on the main page of the District 
website and the main page for each school. Skylert messages and emails will be utilized for 
significant developments.  
 
The updates for March 18, 2020 include: 
 
• Our schools are receiving inquires about student work packets being picked-up on Friday, 
March 20, 2020. Due to the mandated closure, there will NOT be student work packets 
distributed on Friday. The letter shared yesterday stated that if the optional online resources 
could not be accessed, families could contact their building administrator to pick-up an optional 
hard copy packet after March 27, 2020.  
 
• On a positive note, we were delighted to double the number of breakfasts and lunches 
distributed at the MS/HS. The meal distribution time for this week is from 11:00 am-12:30 pm. 
Our goal is to feed ALL of our students.  
 
Thank you for your support during this challenging time.  
 
   
Amy M. Burch, D.Ed.  
Superintendent of the Brentwood Borough School District  
 


